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To whom it may concern:

There appear to be some concern as to the safety and health regarding the sport of Fast
Draw. Thave been around a number of people who participate in fast draw competition,
and they are very good people; who care about our community.

[ personally think it a good safe sport where people can go out and have fun and enjoy
themselves, and work to improve their skills while preparing for and participating in
competition at all levels both male and female. 1 think its one of the safest sports, even if
guns are involved. We must remember the sport is in a controlled environment.

I recommend the sport of fast draw to anyone, if you are interested in meeting good
quality people. Should you have any concerns feel free to give me a call?

Oh; by the way I have participated myself,

Sincerely //—/7\
—= \ =
Mayor Lou Sebert
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